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 A reminder that we have an 

answer machine system in 

place to report any absences               

If your child is absent, please 

can you ring the office, select 

option one and leave a 

message to say why your child 

is ill. Please give your child’s 

name and class. This will avoid 

school having to contact you 

each time your child is not in 

school.      Can I also remind 

parents that the school doors 

open at 8.45am please make 

every effort to get your 

children to school on time. 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

Clwb Penmorfa are asking for donations of any loose part items such as 

buttons, wooden pegs, shells, cork, feathers etc. They are also hoping to 

source an old cd player, metal and wooden kitchen utensils, old hats, 

jackets and bags for their role play area, table cloths and material, old baby 

bottles and clothes for the dolls. If you have anything suitable, please drop 

off at Clwb. Thanks 

 

The  Choir went to sing in Prestatyn last Friday for the switching on 

of the Christmas lights. Well done everyone! Thanks to Mrs Gallego 

and Mrs Wright for accompanying them, Diolch. 

Huge thanks to everyone who 

supported our Christmas Fair 

last night. It was a great 

success! Massive thanks to the 

PTA for organising this and to 

the children and staff for 

having some great stalls! We 

raised just over £900.00 Diolch 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fysgolpenmorfa.com%2Flogo-2-2%2F&psig=AOvVaw0IC1fhXFAUrvqjEhsHjBOw&ust=1587731828247000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPjAkY3H_ugCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAe


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EYW have been working hard with the Numicon to find 

ways to make 5. Such Ambitious Capable Learners!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

Christopher K – 1st December 

Lucas R – 1st December 

Theo H – 3rd December 

Holly D – 4th December 

Eliza D – 4th December 

Gabriel M – 6th December 

Evie P – 7th December 

 

 
 

 

 

Christmas Dinner is next Thursday 

12th December and we encourage all 

children to enjoy a festive meal at this 

time. Please note that there will only be 

a small selection of sandwiches so you 

may wish to send a packed lunch if your 

child doesn’t want a Christmas lunch. 

Thanks 

Important dates for your diary 

Monday 9th December  

1/2MH & 1/2P Forest School/Life 

Skills 

Year 4 Christmas Service 2.15pm 

Tuesday 10th December   

Y4 & Y6 Forest School/Life 

Skills/Builders Yard 

Y6 Swimming 

1/2NH Christmas Service 9.15am 

1/2MH Christmas Service 10am 

EYJ Christmas Service 2.15pm 

Wednesday 11th December 

Y3 & Y5 Forest School/Life 

Skills/Builders Yard 

Year 5 Christmas Service 2.15pm 

Thursday 12th December 

EYW, EYJ & 1/2NH Forest 

School/Life Skills 

Year 3 Christmas Service 2.15pm 

Christmas Dinner  

Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 13th December 

1/2JP Christmas Service 9.15am 

EYW Christmas Service 2.15pm 

Everyone is welcome to attend 

the Christmas Services, PTA will 

also be selling refreshments.  

 Please may we remind 

you that many of our 

children walk or ride their 

bikes and scooters to and 

from school via St Georges 

Drive. Cars appear to be 

driven at speed when 

dropping off and 

collecting children at the 

busier times of the 

day and their safety is a 

concern. There are 

restrictions on St Georges 

Drive. If your child uses 

the back gate to come into 

school, please drop them 

off away from the gate so 

their final route into 

school is as safe as it can 

be for everyone.        

Thank you for your 

support and cooperation. 


